
Young Families WELCOmE!
AT ST JOHN'S CHURCH, BILTON

This welcome event for young families will be a 

great opportunity to find out more about St John's 

and St Luke's - who's who, what we do, and how 

you and your children can get involved.  

Not forgetting free coffee, bacon sandwiches, and 

party bags for the children! 

 

26th november, 11.30am

YOU ARE WARMLY INVITED TO

PLEASE RSVP TO THE CHURCH OFFICE - 

OFFICE@BILTON-COFE.ORG.UK OR PHONE 565129


